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MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  February 8, 2018 

TO: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair 

Riverside Division of Academic Senate 

FROM:  Jean Helwege, Chair 

School of Business Executive Committee 

Re: Proposed Changes to Regulations to R1.4, R1.4.1 and R1.4.2

The Executive Committee of the School of Business has reviewed the proposal. The 

committee supports the changes.

_________________________________________ 

Jean Helwege, Chair 

School of Business Executive Committee 




